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From: djthompsonl5@aol.com

Sent: Wednesday, January 27,2010 11:31 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

| also believe that , with proper education,(which there is no lack of) it is not necessary
for the U.S. Forex industry to be subject to these regulations. And that with having the
doors opened only recently, for retail investors to trade in this market; these doors are
effectively closed through the proposed rules, once again making the FX market
accessible only to financial institutions.

| stand with you

Dawnelle Thompson



